Panel No:

001

Column No:

Line No:

109



WELCOME WALL DARLING HARROUR SYDNEY AUSTRALIA

Dino Gustin

102 South Terrace

BANKSTOWN NSW 2200

Regist No: 110

15 December 1998

Dear Mr Gustin

The Chairman Miss Kay Cottee AO and Council of the Australian National Maritime Museum invite you and your family to the unveiling of The Welcome Wall by His Excellency, The Honourable Sir William Deane, AC, KBE, Governor-General of the Commonwealth of Australia. This will take place at Pyrmont Bay Wharf, Pyrmont on Sunday 24 January 1999, at 10.20 am. Music will be performed by the East-West Philharmonic Orchestra.

You will be able to observe the proceedings from Wharf 7 Plaza and Pyrmont Bay Park, adjacent to the Australian National Maritime Museum. Nearest off-street parking is at Star City, Pirrama Road, and below the Novotel Hotel, Murray Street. A map for your convenience is printed on the back of this letter.

To help you locate your name/s on the Wall you will find in the top lefthand corner of this letter, the panel and column number of your registration. We recommend that you bring this with you as the anticipated large number of people wishing to access information on the day may cause queues. The worldwide web site is currently being installed and will be able to be accessed in early January on http://www.anmm.gov.au/ww

This letter will give you free admission to the National Maritime Musem after the ceremony. Members of your family accompanying you on the day will be given a 20% discount.

We hope you and your family will join us to celebrate the unveiling of this national tribute to all the people who crossed the sea to settle in Australia.

Yours sincerely

(avin) ewester

Kevin Fewster

Director



THE WELCOME WALL IS A PROJECT OF THE AUSTRALIAN NATIONAL MARITIME MUSEUM

